
From: Campbell, Michael 
Sent: 6/10/2014 1:34:50 PM 
To: Dietz, Sidney (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=SBD4) 
Cc: 
Bee: 
Subject: RE: bart staff recommends bike racks in all cars 

I'm looking forward to the 2017 commute. Maybe I won't lease a Fiat SOOe after all... 

From: Dietz, Sidney [mailto:SBD4@pge.com] 
Sent: Tuesday, June 10, 2014 1:11 PM 
To: Campbell, Michael 
Subject: bart staff recommends bike racks in all cars 

http://www.bart.QOv/news/articles/2014/news20140609 
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